
 

 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church E-News: ACLC Prayer Breakfast Tomorrow! 
Manoj Jacob 

December 1, 2017 

 
 

  

 

Greetings from Pastor  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
I believe with the grace of God everyone doing well. 
It's hard to believe we are in December now. With all 
the fantastic activities every month and several 
events with True Parents time passed very quick. 
December is always very festive and celebratory; the 
whole world celebrates the birth of Lord Jesus who 
completely live for the sake of others. While standing 
on that foundation of Jesus and Christianity let's 
spread the message of unconditional love Jesus 
brought to this world. 
  
Tomorrow morning, 8:30 a.m., we will have a Prayer 
Breakfast in our church with several prominent 
Christian leaders. Bishop Jesse Edwards will be the 
main speaker. Clergy who just came back from Korea 
will be giving testimonies also. I would like to 
encourage everyone to attend the program as it's the 
last prayer breakfast of the year. Let's work together 
with Christianity to realize the dream of True Parents 
in creating a peaceful world. 
 
May God Bless you and your families. 
Sincerely  
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

Exciting Opportunities  
for Young Adults to Delve Deeper 

In This Issue 

Exciting Opportunities...for Young Adults  

Prayer Breakfast 

Japanese DP Seminar  

Music Recital 

Sunday Service Sermon  

 

  

PeaceTV 

   

  

  

Sunday Service Sermon 

Join us for Sunday Service 
Starting at 9am and 11am 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
We have two exciting opportunities for young adults 
coming up at the International Peace Education 
Center (IPEC) at the end of December.  
 
You can learn more about both of the opportunities 
and register at familyfed,org/dpretreats. 

  

ACLC Prayer Breakfast 

  

United for God's Kingdom 
Keynote Speaker: Rev. Dr. Dana Owens 

Where: Clifton Family Church; Fellowship Hall 

When: December 2, 2017 @  8:30am to 11am 
Registration: $10 

 

  

Japanese DP Seminar 

How to Apply Divine Principle in My Daily 
Life 

 
December 3, 2017 
From 8:30am to 5:30pm 
Magnolia room 
 
Lecture: 
Mr. Atsushi Takino and Mr. Mitsuo Ishikawa 
Any questions, please contact Mr. Atsushi Takino 

  

Music Recital 

Sermon Given by: 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

Clifton Family Church Council 
Minutes  

  

UPF 

UPF's 

Ambassador for 

Peace Banquet 2017 

 
 

Saturday December 9, 2017 
11am-2pm 

Clifton Family Church 
 
Donation: $20 Preregister; $30 at the door 
Register Here:afpbanquet.eventbrite,com 
 
Contact: Atsushi Takino (takino7@ 
optonline,net) 

  

Family Photo: 

 

 

Family Photo: 
New Community 
Directory 

Every Sunday 1:30pm - 
3:30pm 
$30 Donation per 
Family 
Sign Your Name in the 
Main Foyer 

 
Contact: Nathaniel 
Nitro 
646-206-5076 
REGISTER HERE 

 
 

  

WFWP DONATION: 

Stationery Drive 
 



 

 

 
 
Suggested Donation $2 
Light Refreshments will be served after the 
performances. 
 

Register by calling 845-514-3456 
  

Journey On: NY/NJ High School Winter 
Workshop! 

Journey On: NY/NJ High School Winter 
Workshop! 
Register Here 

 
Registration for the 2017 High School Winter 
Workshop is now open! The purpose of this year's 
workshop is to guide the participants on a journey to 
recognize the innate value in each of us that comes 
from God.  
 
This workshop is open to all young Unificationists on 
the East Coast. 
 
Dates: Thursday, December 28th at 2pm - Sunday, 
December 31st at 12pm 

Location: UTS, 1230 Barrytown Rd, Barrytown, New 
York  
 
Early Bird Registration Fee (ENDS DEC 10th): $200 
Sibling Discount: $25 for 2nd/3rd child 
 
For any questions contact us 
at  eastcoastworkshops@ gmail,com. 

  

 
 

WFWP NJ is having a Stationery Drive in 
November for the Cambodia Project. 
 
Please bring either used or new stationeries 
such as notebooks, pencils, crayons, etc. to 
the WFWP table. 

  

Hiring Now 

Part-Time Maintenance at Jin-A 
Child Care Center 

 

Contact Office at 973-279-1203 
  

Used Car Needed 

Looking for a used car 2004 or 
more in Good conditions and a 

good deal 
 

Please contact Peter Freund 

201-341-0901 

pfhealthylife40@ gmail,com 
  

Posting Events on E-News 

Anyone that wishes to post events on the 
Clifton Family Church E-News can send their 
information to contact.d3@ unification,org 
  

Thank you! 
  

 

  

Event Calendar  
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